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Contact Representative for Station WAZH-CA – Facility 57908 – Licensee: WMTM, LLC 
 
 

Ms. Stewart,  I am writing to advise you of the status of the analog minor change proposal BPTTA- 
20140609ACB: 

 
 

Our engineering analysis reveals the following issues: 
 
 

1.   FCC monitoring station(s),Table Mountain and Quiet zone study.  The proposed antenna site 
is located in the West Virginia quiet zone. 

Coordination is required. 
 
 

2.   Attached please find for your reference and review our contour study of which the existing 
analog license contour is indicated in yellow and the proposed analog contour is indicated in 
red. As you can see the proposed analog contour does extend beyond the existing analog 
license contour which is in violation of Public Notice DA 13-618 – Released April 5, 2013 – 
Titled: Media Bureau Announces Limitations on the Filing and Processing of Full 
Power and Class A Television Station Modification Applications, Effective 
Immediately, and Reminds Stations of Spectrum Act Preservation Mandate. Copy of 
Public Notice attached for your convenience. 

 
 
 
Thanks, Ron Graser 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
June 17, 2014 


